
MEMO TO  : Village Board of Trustees  
 
 
FROM  : William J. Mueller  
   Village President        
 
 
DATE  : December 10, 2010   
 
 
SUBJECT  : Appointment – Community Relations Committee   
 
Request for concurrence of the Village Board in the appointment of Michael 
Ledonne to the Community Relations Committee to fill a vacancy created by the 
resignation of Barbara Jo Johnson.  Please see attached committee profile 
application. 
 
Your favorable consideration of this request is appreciated.  
 
/cb  
 
Attachment 
 
Appointmentmemcomrelations01162010 


